
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am a Litchfield, NH resident and I am greatly upset about the rate increase by over 20%. We 

currently pay more than enough for the quality of our water. This increase is unacceptable.  

 

I hope you take the time to listen to the residents of Litchfield and not increase our water usage 

bill. 

 

Regards, 

Andrea Sebastyan 

 


